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This issue of the California Regulatory Law Reporter covers events occurring between November 16,

2020—April 15, 2021.
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on topics discussed in this issue. We refer to prior issues of the Reporter as follows: “[17:2 CRLR 24]”
indicates that Volume 17, No. 2 (Winter 2001) contains related information on page 24.
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